
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                            
                                              
  

 

 

 

Wow! What a week! We are so immensely proud of our Year 6s and how well they handled 

last minute injuries and pressures of the SATS! To end the week beautifully, the whole 

school took a short walk to the Solar System Greenway to learn about wildflowers and 

minibeasts with Phil from York Greenways. The sun shone and we really enjoyed our 

outdoor learning!  

A gentle reminder that children finish on Thursday next week.  

Have a wonderful weekend everyone! 

 

Celebration Winners

        

Attendance House Winners 

Aspiration 

 

                                                                                              

 

 

 

House Point Winners 

Community 

Our attendance this week is: 91.7% 

The National Average is: 94.2%

 

 

         Please save egg boxes/plastic containers/yoghurt                            

p   pots/cardboard/kitchen roll inner tubes etc for next 

half term's junk modelling club. If you can please keep 

at home until after the May half term holiday though, as 

we have very little storage space!  Please give it to Mrs 

Noble during the first week back as our first club date is 

Thurs 6 June.  Thankyou! 

  



 

 

 

 

 

             

                                                                

 

 

                                  

                    

 

 

 

                                                                                                  

                                                                                               

              

 

                                   

EYFS have been enjoying lots of time outside. They have 

been making lots of mud pies in the mud kitchen and 

even picked their own herbs for extra flavour! They have 

been looking after the fairies in the fairy garden too and 

making sure to water the strawberry plants! 

 

We all enjoyed a visit to the Future Forest on 

Friday and had a go at making our own 

paintbrushes using natural materials. We hunted 

for the best sticks and then attached things such 

as feathers, grass and dandelions to act as our 

bristles. Next, we made our own mud paint and 

got to test our paintbrushes!  

 



 

 

 

                                                      Year 3 & 4 have been joined by Y5 this week while Y6 have 

been sitting their SATs. We have started each day with a maths puzzle. Our favourite 

so far has been the one below. How many counters can you fit on a 4x4 square without 

having three in a row either vertically, horizontally or diagonally? We then investigated 

this on a 5x5 and 6x6 square. Maybe you could give it a go! 

 

 

 



 

 

 

                                                   Wow, what a week!  A huge congratulations from us all to Y6 for 

their incredibly mature, focused attitude to their SATS tests.  They have been an absolute credit to 

the school and their families - well done!  It has also been Mental Health Awareness Week and we 

have thought about the importance of sleep, activity, caring for others and finding JOY in 

everything around us.  We tried to summarise in one picture the many things that bring us joy, or 

make us say wow! 

 



 

 

  

                                                                                                        Dear parents, families and 

staff.  Thank you so much for all of your support and kindness during SATS Week.  We are so 

happy and relieved that it is all over now.  Now we are looking forward to our residential, to 

Wildflower day, Countryside day and our last few weeks at wonderful Naburn.  Lots of love from 

Freddie, Jonny, Nyla, Jasper, Arthur and Thomas A 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


